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Attn: Document Contro! Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Combustion Engineering Organization

Dear Mr. McCaugbey:

This letter is to inform you that our Vice President of Nuclear Fuel,

Dr. Paul L. McGill, has announced his retirement. As an interim

measure, Dr. Shelby Brewer, President of Nuclear Power

Businesses, has appointed Mr. Charles R. Waterman, acting Vice

President of Nuclear Fuel in addition to his position of Vice President

and General Manager of Nuclear Fuel Manufacturing. It is requested

that all correspondence to the attention of Dr. McGill be directed to

Mr. Waterman, effective immediately.

If 1 can be of any assistance on this matter, please do not hesitate 10
all me or Mr. J. F. Conant of my staff at (203) 285-5002.

Very truly yours,

COMBUSTION ENGINEERING, INC.

A. S Scherer ’}L
Director
Nuclear Licensing
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